
   

Marshall Municipal Utilities 
Marshall Municipal Utilities Earns Safety Award 

MMU has earned the MWEA Large Collection System Safety Award 

 

April 9, 2019: Marshall - Marshall Municipal Utilities (MMU) has earned the Missouri 

Water Environment Association’s Large Collection System Safety Award for 2018. The 

award was presented on April 1 during the Association’s Annual Meeting held in Osage 

Beach, Missouri.  

Large wastewater collection systems are defined as those having 11 or more 

employees. MWEA presents the Large Collection System Safety Award to the 

organization with the best safety record after reviewing safety, accident, and injury data 

submitted by each applicant.  

“This is an important accomplishment and I want to congratulate all of our 

Underground Facilities team members,” said MMU General Manager Jeff Bergstrom. 

“Providing reliable utility services means working in and around many hazards so safety 

must always be our top priority.” 
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